



ISI PTA Newsletter, Issue: 16

August 2017

Page 1



PTA Welcome message



On behalf of the Parent Teachers Association, we would like to welcome your child and family to the International School of Iceland's 2017-2018 school year.

First we would like to extend our congratulations to ISI on recently achieving accreditation by the Council of International Schools (CIS). CIS is a leader in the field of school evaluation and accreditation worldwide with a focus on high quality student learning and global citizenship. The quality and rigor of CIS International Accreditation is recognized by Ministries and Departments of Education around the world as the demonstration of a school's commitment to high quality international education.

Our parent community plays a key role in supporting our international school. The ISI PTA consists of parent volunteers which helps contribute to organizing events and providing parents views in cooperation with the School Board and ISI Administration to support ISI's continued growth.

Thanks to parents support last year and the hard work of the PTA board, we are please to provide each student with a welcome gift of a ISI stainless steel water bottle.

We wish your child much success this year and are happy to have your family as a part of our school community.

We look forward to your support and encourage you to join and participate in the PTA.

Sincerely, your PTA: Sigrún Boatwright, Chairperson Laurie Wilkins, Treasurer Suzanna Rutenburg, Board Member Stephanie Cortembos, Board Member Tatjana Jastsuk, Board Member Ann Thorsson, Teacher Representative

School Volunteers we need your help!

The PTA consists of parent volunteers that organize events, encourages volunteerism and raises general issues. All families who are members of the school are part of the PTA. The PTA is led by a PTA board of directors and audited by 2 volunteer auditors.

In addition, each class is led by a Class Representative volunteer to help organize class events and raise class issues. The School Council helps in school direction and has 3-4 parent volunteers who provide advice to the school administration.

An Annual PTA General Meeting will be held in September to review prior year achievements, financial position, bylaws, seek volunteers for the upcoming school year in various positions on the PTA board, Class Representatives etc... and more importantly obtain fresh new parent ideas and feedback.